Call for authors to submit papers for the second issue of the journal Krugovi detinjstva in 2019

In the seventh year of publishing the journal Krugovi detinjstva (Circles of Childhood), the editorial board decided to dedicate the first and the second issue in 2019 to the Spaces of Childhood. This decision was influenced by the complexity of the childhood phenomenon as well as the orientation of the journal to approach childhood from a multidisciplinary perspective. Childhood is constructed and manifested in many spaces - physical, social, virtual, institutional, private, public, cultural, pedagogical, psychological, space of play, learning, language, music, painting. With this topic, we want not only to look at the characteristics of these spaces, but also to raise the question of the potential of places of children's practices for reproduction as well as construction and reconstruction in accordance with children's needs.  Hoping that the topic is inspiring, we invite you to submit your article, review, or comments for the second issue of the journal by November 15, 2019.

 Address for submission:  krugovi.detinjstva@gmail.com.

 Guidelines for authors are available at:

http://vaspitacns.edu.rs/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=396&Itemid=224 
